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EMPLOYEE COUNSELED FOR PROVIDING WRITTEN 
ENDORSEMENT OF A COMPANY VENDOR  

Activity Date: September 9, 2018  
Web Summary: OIG-WS-2018-332  

  

An Amtrak Foreman in Chicago, Illinois, was issued a letter of counseling on 
September 9, 2018, for providing an unauthorized written endorsement of a company 
vendor. The written endorsement was posted on the vendor’s website. 

On August 23, 2018, the vendor was issued a notice to remove the unauthorized 
endorsement, along with all company images and logos that had been posted to their 
website without permission. The vendor subsequently removed the unauthorized 
endorsement and images containing the company logo from their website. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date Posted: September 28, 2018 
OIG Investigative Case Number: IL-17-0178-O 
 


